
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 
No. 24-09 

COURT OPERATIONS 
THURSDAY, JUNE 6, 2024 

The Clemente Ruiz Nazario U.S. Courthouse in Hato Rey will remain closed for regular 

business today, Thursday, June 6, 2024. Court operations will remain business as usual at the Jose 

V. Toledo U.S. Courthouse in Old San Juan.

The Duty Magistrate Judge and his staff will attend regular duty matters at the Jose V. 

Toledo U.S. Courthouse in Old San Juan. 

For additional information, please refer to the Court’s Internet website and its official X 

(formerly Twitter) account. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 6h day of June 2024. 

ADA I. GARCÍA-RIVERA, ESQ., CPA 
CLERK, U.S. DISTRICT COURT 


